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11th January 2025 

 
Dear Head Teacher / Head of PE 
 
On behalf of Wiltshire Schools’ Athletics Association, I am delighted to inform  
 
you of the success of   ……………………………………………….from your school in being 
selected to represent Wiltshire at the South West Schools’ Cross Country Championship, 
 
Letters have been given to the students who have been selected to represent Wiltshire 
at the Southwest Schools’ Cross Country Championship at Newquay, Cornwall on 
Saturday 1st February.  This is a very considerable achievement and we are sure you will 
join us in congratulating the student (s) involved. If they are then selected for the 
nationals then their names will appear on the WSAA website. 
 
The cost per athlete is £60.00 for the SW Championships, which covers; transport, 
registration and insurance. We ask your school to pay the fee(s) in the first instance and, 
if you wish to do so, reclaim part or the entire amount due, from your student(s) listed 
above. If you are unable to agree to this arrangement please contact WSAA via 
A.Scrase@leehurstswan.org.uk 
 
Cheques should be made payable to ‘Wiltshire Schools’ Athletic Association’ (or WSAA.) 
 Or you may want to use BACS: Sort code 309159 and Account number 01019624. 
In each case please also inform Mrs. W.Bown of the name of the school and the runners 
name(s) which the cheque/BACS is paying for. 
Please send it to the treasurer:  
Mrs W.Bown, 131 Countess Rd, Amesbury, Wilts. SP4 7AR 
Email: wbown@outlook.com 
 
On behalf of the association, I would like to thank you for your continued support and 
also for your help and cooperation in ensuring that the administration for the South 
West Schools’ Cross Country Championship goes smoothly. 
 
Yours in sport 
Andrew Scrase 
WSAA Cross Country Team Coordinator 
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